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Dear Sir,

Am so pleased to hear the Vegetation Management (Reinstatement) and Other
 Legislation Amendment Bill 2016 has been referred to the Agriculture and
 Environment Parliamentary Committee for an Inquiry.

The loss of habitats for our animals, particularly our threatened species, resulting
 from tree clearing, and the releasing of millions of tonnes of CO2 is of great
 concern for us today and into the future.

I think the Bill is good for a number of reasons, but particularly because it restores
 protection for ecologically important regrowth of woodlands on freehold and
 Aboriginal lands.

Yours Sincerely

Margaret Schofield

Bundaberg
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